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COMMITTEE ACTIVITY
● Finished post- event reports from each committee position for the SSMU annual halloween

party, Four Floors, including finance reports
● Began planning for annual Faculty Olympics (FacO)event
● Committee hosted and attended annual SSPN team retreat for bonding and FacO planning

PROJECTS AND PROGRESS
● Faculty Olympics

○ Dates set for March 7th - 11th
○ VP Internal and ILC assigned committee positions, made a committee cheat sheet for

reference of expectations and committee relations for FacO planning
○ Schedule has been decided
○ Majority of venues have been set, some are still in process
○ Events and logistics for each event still in process

● FacO Hype Night
○ January 25th
○ Planning for this event is in progress and will continue over the December holidays

● Planning for Graduation Frosh 2023 will start in March 2023, after FacO has finished

ANNOUNCEMENTS AND REMINDERS
● Information for FacO team/ participant sign ups will be going out to all faculty executives,

likely VP Internals/ Socials in the coming weeks
● Hype Night information will be coming out beginning of January for participants and staffers
● Sign up to be a staffer for Hype Night of FacO! It is a great way to get involved and see what

SSPN does!


